
A WARNING TO THE PUBLIC: MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND 2018 -

Fascists SPotted in ASHEVILLE, nC 

Nathan  Damigo is a well-known and violent white 

supremacist. Damigo helped organize the white supremacist 

rally in Charlottesville, VA known as “Unite the Right” (2017),  

where an anti-racist protester was murdered. Damigo has 

hosted an alt-right podcast, actively recruited youth into the 

white power movement, and founded the fascist group 

Identity Europa (formally known as National Youth Front).  

Based out of California, Damigo was sent to prison for pulling a 

loaded gun on a taxi driver for “looking middle eastern”  and has 

violently assaulted numerous anti-racist protesters in Berkeley, CA 

and Charlottesville, VA.  

➢ 5’5, wipeable smirk, blonde fashy haircut, DOB:10/30/93 

Daxter Reed, a resident of Asheville, NC, was the previous director 

of the neo-Nazi group formerly known as the National Youth Front. 

Daxter has a history of physical violence targeted at anti-fascist and 

anti-racist activists. Recently returned after being kicked out of the 

army, Daxter has been claiming Leninist politics – cloaking his state fascism and anti-

semitism under Leninism. The absence of accountabilty for past harmful behavior as well 

as his current actions of inviting violent white supremacists into town disprove any 

political remorse or reform. Daxter’s actions, past and present, prove he is still a threat to 

our community and must not be tolerated.  

➢ 5’5, wipeable smirk, dark brown fashy haircut, DOB: 5/12/86 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT WE KNOW: Damigo has stepped down from Identity Europa due to recent 

conspiracy charges stemming from the previously mentioned “Unite the Right” rally in 

Charlottesville, VA. Having appeared in Charlottesville court this past week, it is no mere 

coincidence he traveled a 5-hour drive down to Asheville and was spotted 

with the main local organizer of fascist youth recruitment; Especially the 

same organizer Damigo personally threw under the bus and kicked out of 

his organization back in 2015. It goes beyond suspicion that neither of 

them are currently affiliated with any organization but are meeting up in 

person with their over-steeped nazi-organizing pasts.  

IF YOU SEE THEM: Keep in mind they’re violent. You can anonymously send 

information/tips to ashevilleantiracism(@)riseup.net with PHOTOS, times, locations, etc. 

PROTECT EACH OTHER AND OUR COMMUNITY, DON’T GIVE THEM AN INCH! 


